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With Gratitude...

As we reflect on the challenges and triumphs of the past three years, we feel
immense gratitude for the support and encouragement we received from
residents, family members, visitors, and staff. New Horizons sincerely thanks
you all for your commitment, perseverance, and understanding during the
public health crisis. 

May we all enter this next chapter with the cautious optimism and indominable
community spirit that have carried us through this unexpected journey. 

Upcoming Holidays

FLAG DAY, Tuesday, June 14 ,
commemorates the date in 1777 when the

United States approved the design for its

first national flag. The Flag Resolution

stated that the "flag of the thirteen United

States be thirteen stripes, alternate red and

white; that the union be thirteen stars,

white in a blue field, representing a new constellation."

Father's Day: Sunday, June 18

My mother gave me my drive,

but my father gave me my dreams.

Thanks to him, I could see a future.

~ Liza Minnelli

https://www.facebook.com/NewHorizonsChoate


Resident Photo Album

Residents traveled across the pond for a United Kingdom-themed day of meals
and activities. Pictured above: (from left) Norm Zannino, Tricia Kane,
Claire Scully, and Helen Carter. Below: (from left) Mary Doyle, Charlie
Allitto, Joe Keating, and Virginia DiMambro.

Brian Kane (pictured, right) wowed
community members with his musical
talents during a well attended live
performance in May.

Pictured below (from left): residents
Mary Doyle, Carole McCarron,
Pat Barbaro, Claire Scully, and
Lib Knight.



Off to the races! Residents celebrated the Kentucky Derby in style by decorating
festive hats and cheering on their picks to win the Run of the Roses. Pictured
above: (from left) Bob Rochon, Pat Waite, Carolyn Sullivan, and Babs
Audette. Below: (from left) Ann Theberge, Vicki Massaro, Betty Ober,
Bill Staples, and Jane Robinson.

In Memoriam

It is with great sadness that we share the news of the passing of residents Ellen
Goldsmith and Sam D’Agostino. We send our heartfelt condolences to
their families and their fellow residents on this great loss.

Find yourself, your friends, or your relatives in our
posts. Come see what fun we have at New Horizons
at Choate!

http://www.newhorizonsatchoate.org

